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What have we been learning? 

You will be pleased to know that Jet Class have completed their SATS tests! The 

children have been amazing and worked so hard applying all their ELLI and diamond 

powers throughout the last two weeks. We are extremely proud of them all. 

This week we have been using our imaginations to write character descriptions of 

Abdul Kazam the magician from our class text ‘Leon and the place between.’ We 

organised our ideas into sections using sub headings and tried really hard to use sub 

ordinating conjunctions to extend our sentences. 

In Art we have been mounding and sculpting our miniature clay thumb cauldrons 

using tools and new techniques. 

                                                 

                   

Next Week 

 
We are going to be planning and writing the 

beginning of our Imaginative stories based on 

Leon’s adventure to the place between. We will be 

applying all the English and grammar skills we 

have been taught in Jet class to our stories. 

 

Important information  
 

Please can you send all Puzzle wood trip letters back 

into school ASAP. 

 

Please make sure your children has a water bottle and 

sun hat in school every day for terms 5 and 6. 
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